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7 March 2016 
 
 
Mr Alan Burdon 
Kurrajong Hill 
Dignams Creek   NSW   2546 
alburdon1@gmail.com   
 
 
Dear Alan 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Ron Snape 
PO Box 103 
CENTRAL TILBA  NSW  2546 
 
 
Dear Ron 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Huon Hassall 
128 Kelly Road 
BINGIE  NSW  2537 
hfhassall@bigpond.com  
 
 
Dear Huon 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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7 March 2016 
 
 
Mr David Montgomery 
522 Bingie Road 
BINGIE  NSW  2537 
montykimbe@gmail.com  
  
 
 
Dear David 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Mark Roberts 
131 Frenchmans Gully Road 
KIANGA  NSW  2546 
kramsons1@skymesh.com.au  
 
 
Dear Mark 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Paul Bradstreet 
27 Newth Place 
SURF BEACH  NSW  2536 
paulbrad1@bigpond.com   
 
 
Dear Mr Bradstreet 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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7 March 2016 
 
 
Mr Damien Rogers 
60 Campbell Street 
MORUYA  NSW  2537 
rogersdamien@aapt.net.au  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Rogers 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Ian Hitchcock 
47 Myuna  Street 
DALMENY  NSW  2546 
iphitchcock@bigpond.com  
 
 
Dear Mr Hitchcock 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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7 March 2016 
 
 
Mr Peter Fluke  
PO Box 361 
MORUYA  NSW  2537 
 
 
Dear Peter 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Noel Dolton 
1/30 Main Road 
AUSTINMER  NSW  2515 
 
 
Dear Mr Dolton 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Brian Kennedy 
PO Box 94 
BODALLA  NSW  2545 
 
 
Dear Mr Kennedy 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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Mr Keith Dance 
MORUYA  NSW  2537 
kdance@aussieembroidery.com.au  
 
 
Dear Keith 
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council held on Tuesday 23 February 2016 in relation to item PSR16/001 
Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy.  Contributions to public forum are a welcome insight into the 
views of our local community. 
 
As you would be aware, at its meeting on 23 February, Council resolved as follows: 
 

THAT Council: 

1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception of those 
sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the recommendations of 
the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such planning proposal be forwarded to 
the Department of Planning and Environment for a Gateway Determination prior to 
community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and commitment 
throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and present the planning 
proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural Lands Steering Committee for 
their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who otherwise 
contributed throughout the process. 

 
THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
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Council came to this decision after hearing arguments for and against the proposal and I thank 
you once again for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important 
issue.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 or Council’s Director Planning and 
Sustainability, Mr Lindsay Usher, on 4474 1304 if you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
General Manager 
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